## Ashland Middle School

JAKE LEVINGS, Principal

HOLLY HAGSTROM, Guidance Counselor

DOREEN MADAY, Home School Coordinator

ANGELA PARDUHN, Associate Principal

JENNIFER KEMPF, Guidance Counselor

Dear Fellow Travelers.

If you are looking for a dependable, reliable bus company, look no further! I have had the privilege of traveling with Progressive Travel for six Middle School Washington DC trips and am looking forward to trip number seven!

The coaches themselves are extremely clean and well maintained. They come equipped with DVD players, satellite radio, outlets and Wi-Fi, every middle schoolers dream! Let's also not forget the on board bathroom, which is every chaperones dream!

The drivers are professional, courteous and personable. Not only do they work with you to plan appropriate travel stops, but they also engage with the students in a very positive and friendly manner. My students always enjoy the interactions with the drivers; lots of laughter and smiles! Even though we try to plan carefully, there have been several occasions where we have run out of snacks and water. Not sure what to do, the drivers went the extra mile (literally and figuratively) and graciously volunteered to stop at a store, on their time, to pick up the needed items.

The administrative staff is also great to work with. Everyone I have had the pleasure of speaking with has been helpful, pleasant and very courteous. I am always impressed with the quick response time to messages and questions.

My experience with Progressive Travel has been top notch. I simply cannot imagine traveling with another company. I can state with extreme confidence that you would have an amazing experience with this company as well.

Wishing you all safe travels!

Sincerely, Carolyn Haase Ashland Middle School Ashland Wl